
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Historic Preservation Commission of the 
City of Crystal Lake will hold a special meeting at 7:00 AM on February 11, 2012 at the 
downtown gazebo on Woodstock Street (near the Downtown Metra Depot) with the 
intent of driving the proposed 2012 trolley tour route followed by a meeting at 70 N. 
Caroline Street, Crystal Lake, IL 60014 after completing the tour route. 

 
 

 
/s/ Brice Alt, Chair 
City of Crystal Lake 
Historic Preservation Committee 
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